
From: Tessier, Meredith
To: mary.litson@constructconnect.com
Cc: Castro, Lorraine
Subject: RE: Toy Barn - 9-DR-2021
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 10:06:04 AM

Good Morning Mary-
Thank you for contacting the Current Planning Department regarding Case 9-DR-2021. The subject case is
currently under review and can be viewed by clicking on the following link:
 
https://eservices.scottsdaleaz.gov/bldgresources/Cases/Details/52010
 
 
Thank you,
 
Meredith Tessier, Senior Planner
Planning & Development Services
 
 
 

From: NoReply <NoReply@Scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 9:33 AM
To: Tessier, Meredith <MTessier@ScottsdaleAz.Gov>
Subject: Toy Barn - 9-DR-2021
 
City of Scottsdale

Hello Meredith, I hope this finds you well. I tried reaching you at the office but thought an email might be
better. I am looking into the Toy Barn project that under case # 9-DR-2021. Has this project receive
approval yet or is it still under review. Thank you for your assistance and have a great day! -- sent by
Mary Litson (case# 9-DR-2021)
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